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Wednesday 28th February, 2007  
 
Dear Secretary 
 

Human Services (Enhanced Service Delivery) Bill 2007
 
Attached is our submission to the inquiry. 
 
It consists of all publications by the Committee: 
 

• Discussion paper 
• Report no.1 
• Submission re draft bill 
• Report no.2 on registration (to follow) 
• Voluntary Medical and Emergency Information paper 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Professor Allan Fels AO 
 
Chairman 
Access Card Consumer and Privacy Taskforce 
 
 
Encl. 




